A Message from the General Manager

From: Village Pointe Toyota (communications@villagepointetoyotamail.com)

To:

Date: Monday, March 16, 2020, 01:26 PM CDT

Dear Customers,

Over the past few weeks, it's become clear that the world is facing an unprecedented challenge. Like you, we are deeply concerned and want to do what we can to help keep our communities and our families safe and healthy.

On behalf of Village Pointe Toyota, I wanted to send a personal note to you to let you know how we are responding to the situation. We are humbled by your loyalty, and we take our responsibility to our customers, our teams, and our partners very seriously.

From the onset of this situation, we have been listening to the appropriate sources for accurate and up-to-date information, and our preparedness plan reflects those inputs. As things evolve, we are actively monitoring the situation and assessing risks, and are ready to implement immediate changes to ensure a high level of safety.

We will continue to communicate with you in a timely and transparent way so you can continue to shop with us with confidence.

What We're Doing:

- •We are introducing rigorous additional cleaning procedures, and are increasing the number of wipes, hand sanitizers, and other cleaning materials available throughout our dealership for associates and customers to use.
- •We're taking sensible steps to help protect our team of associates. This means making it easier for our people to take the time they need to care for themselves or their families in the event they are directly affected by COVID-19. We are also introducing our Village Pointe Toyota's Your Way Buying Program that allows you to shop for your car from the comfort and safety of your home. We will even deliver the car to you, if you don't want to come to the dealership.
- •We are monitoring new developments so that we can quickly adapt and continue to provide the products you need and the best possible experience in-store and online.

We recognize this is a challenging time for all, and we remain deeply committed to the safety of our customers, teams, and communities.

Our customers are the heart of our dealership and we look forward to welcoming and serving you wherever and however you choose to shop with us.

Please take care of yourselves and each other. Sincerely,
Terry Zimmerman
General Manager
Village Pointe Toyota
866-761-9565

This email was **sent to:**

From: Village Pointe Toyota 18201 Cuming St Elkhorn, NE 68022

<u>Update Preferences</u> - to update your communication preferences. <u>Unsubscribe</u> - to stop all future email communications. <u>Terms and Conditions</u>

[DOC 7360 NO]